Livia Kekwick

From:

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 7:11 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Harbord Hotel Development Application
Categories: NBLPP

To whom it may concern,

| am a current resident at Unit 3, 35 Moore Road Freshwater and have resided here for the past 4 years.

| would like to express that | am in full support of the development application being put forward by the Harbord
Hotel. They have built a wonderful team, environment and community supporting entertainment, music and artists
which Sydney very much needs. Being in the entertainment industry myself we have really taken a hard hit in the
last two years due to Covid Restrictions.

Since the upgrade, | have never noticed any noise, their security is very meticulous when entering and exiting the
building. The soundproofing is excellent, you can't hear a thing even if I'm outside the building. If they have live

music or DJ's playing they always make sure one door is closed with their double door system in place.

All the staff there are wonderful, they do a great job managing patrons when they leave making sure no one is
loitering after the venue closes.

Increasing the parking will be very beneficial to the community. On weekends it's extremely hard to find a park so |
would be very happy about having more parking spots available.

I would like to nominate Zaher Hamdan to speak on my behalf at the zoom meeting this coming Wednesday the
15th November.

Many thanks,
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